
  
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

Pursuant to the Office of the President Memorandum Circular No. 25 issued on 21 July 2023 on 
the suspension of work in government offices due to inclement weather brought about by 
typhoon “Egay” and the scheduled seventy-two (72)-hour transport strike in Metro Manila, the 
TPB BAC postpones all scheduled bidding activities on the said date and will be rescheduled as 
follows: 

 

 

 

PROJECT ACTIVITIES FROM TO 
Consulting Services to Develop and 
Implement the Comprehensive 
Social Media Marketing 
Communication Plan of the Tourism 
Promotions Board 

 
Submission of 
Eligibility Envelope 
 

24 July 2023 
9:00 AM 
TPB BAC Secretariat 

25 July 2023 
1:30 PM 
TPB BAC Secretariat 

Eligibility Checking 
and Short-listing 

24 July 2023 
9:30 AM 
TPB BAC Meeting 
Room 
 

25 July 2023 
2:00 PM 
TPB BAC Meeting 
Room 

Consulting Services to Develop the 
Methodological Framework and the 
Management of the Conduct of the 
Seminar on Digital Marketing, 
Capacity Building, and Skills 
Development 

Submission of 
Eligibility Envelope 
 

24 July 2023 
3:30 PM 
TPB BAC Secretariat 

25 July 2023 
3:00 PM 
TPB BAC Secretariat 

Eligibility Checking 
and Short-listing 

24 July 2023 
4:00 PM 
TPB BAC Meeting 
Room 

25 July 2023 
3:30 PM 
TPB BAC Meeting 
Room 

Service Provider for the Supply and 
Delivery of Physical and Technical 
Requirements and Management of 
the Educational Program, Opening 
Ceremony, Travel Exchange, and 
Press Conference of the 2023 
Philippine Travel Exchange (PHITEX) 
in Cebu 

Pre-Bidding 
Conference 

24 July 2023 
4:00 PM 
Via Zoom Virtual 
Platform  

25 July 2023 
11:30 AM 
Via Zoom Virtual 
Platform 

Certificate No. PHP QMS 21 93 0061 



The postponement is in accordance with Section 29 of the revised IRR of RA 9184 to wit:  

“In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the 
BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids 
on the next working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of a 
Notice of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the website of 
the Procuring Entity concerned.” 
 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 

 
 
ARNOLD T. GONZALES  

 Chairperson   
 Bids and Awards Committee  

 
 


